Friday 21st October 2022

Dear All,
This Week
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday a theatre group came to visit and worked with three classes. Year 2 on the Great Fire of London, Year 3 on the Stone Age and Year 6 on Diwali. They were very enjoyable workshops and I am delighted to say that as they left our children were complimented on both their behaviour and enthusiasm. 
On Wednesday we had the cake and used uniform sale. Both were very successful, over £250 raised. Thank you to everyone who helped, donated or purchased. 
Christmas Jumper Day
On December 9th we will be celebrating Christmas jumper day. Before then however, I have a question. Do you have any used Christmas jumpers that are now too small or too big? If so, why not donate them to school and the Friends will hold a pop up sale in November so you can get your new jumpers in time for the event. Please send any donations in after the half term. 
Don’t Forget
Christmas / Celebration Cards
Please ensure your cards are in school by Wednesday 2nd November
Sparkling Disco: Thursday November 3rd 3.30 – 5.15pm for children in Nursery to Year 2
A letter has gone home this week and the cost is £5. 
School Holiday
Today is the last day of this half term.  School is closed for one week and then we have an INSET day on Monday 31st October. The children return to school on Tuesday 1st November. 
Have a safe and enjoyable break.
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher
